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Bringing Learning to Life 

 

3rd March 2022 
 

Delayed Year 4 Mid-Year Reports 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, we will be sending out mid-year reports to most year groups next 
week.  However, as your child has had a change of class teacher, we will be sending home 
the Year 4 mid-year reports slightly later at the end of this half term.  
 
We want your child’s mid-year report to be an accurate reflection of where they are working 
so feel it is important for Ms Cummings to have longer working with your child before writing 
their report.  We hope you understand our reasons for making this decision. 
 
There will be an opportunity for you to meet Ms Cummings on Wednesday next week (a 
separate letter with details about this will follow).  We will also have the children’s books 
available to you at this time so that you can see the progress your child has made. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding,   

 

Mrs E Morris  

 
Headteacher 


